
 
  
  

  
Robin Thompson, Director of Racing 

For immediate release 

Friday, 4 October 2024 
  

Statement from the Director of Racing 
  
The Director of Racing has received responses from Ben Yole and Tim Yole to the 
show cause notices issued to these licenced racing participants on 1 October 2024. 

These responses are being considered by the Director of Racing. 

It is expected that a determination will be made on Monday 7 October 2024. 
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